SYSTEM STAFF
COUNCIL

Staff Council Minutes

Meeting Date: January 11, 2023
Location: MCB 122

Attendance: Debbie Bugenhagen, Dominic Dertatevasion, Jennifer Marinari, Dayla Hall, Kate Pharr,
Andrew Barnes, Carla Krystyniak, Megan Smidt

Other guests in attendance: No other guests in attendance

Called to order at 1:35pm

Approval of Minutes and Agenda: Not Performed

General Business:
e Annual Meeting Discussion

O
O
O

Debbie and Kate will meet at MCB, get awards and transport them to the event.
All others will meet at hall of champions at or by 8:00AM.
Discussion of the layout and flow of the event was discussed.
=  Where the chancellors tables is located (center) was discussed.
= There will be a table for staff council to sit at.
The schedule of events is here.
The speech is here.
We will run through the event tomorrow morning when we get there.

e Discussion and Decision on Valentines Event

O

O

The group discussed what has been done before for Valentine's day. We found that staff
council did an event in 2007.
We discussed what we could do this year given short notice.
= |t was decided that Carla will plan a small event around paper hearts that
individuals can purchase.
= Carla will purchase the hearts and send receipts to Dayla.
= No decisions/action items on communication or who delivers them.

e Annual Picnic

O

We began early discussion on the annual picnic. To include:
= Date, tentatively the week after Easter.
= |ocation, veterans park.
= |deas on events, cornhole, horseshoes.

The purpose of the System Offices Staff Council is to provide System Offices employees with a forum for raising,
discussing, and making recommendations on current policy and procedures to enable them to better serve System
Offices, The Texas A&M University System, and the State of Texas. The Staff Council is committed to assessing,
prioritizing, and communicating staff needs, and to responding to those needs through the implementation of
developmental programs and job-enhancing initiatives.
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Meeting adjourned at 2:50 p.m.

The purpose of the System Offices Staff Council is to provide System Offices employees with a forum for raising,
discussing, and making recommendations on current policy and procedures to enable them to better serve System
Offices, The Texas A&M University System, and the State of Texas. The Staff Council is committed to assessing,

prioritizing, and communicating staff needs, and to responding to those needs through the implementation of
developmental programs and job-enhancing initiatives.



